
MONTEREY COUNTY
RESOURCE MANAGEMENT AGENCY - PLANNING DEPARTMEN T

MEMORANDUM

Date: July 23, 201 0

To : Monterey County Zoning Administrato r

From : Anna V. Quenga

	

7From :

Subject : PLN100072 Anderson

The proposed project was not noticed in accordance with Section 20 .84.040 .A.4 of the Montere y
County Zoning Ordinance. Therefore, staff requests that the project be continued to the August 12 ,
2010 Zoning Administrator hearing .
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